
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/7/2010 9:06:43 PM
To: Lavinson, Melissa A

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MALP45107730)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Kline, Steven L. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SLK5); 
paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: US Senate Hearing 

Thanks, Melissa.

On Oct 7, 2010, at 6:05 PM, "Lavinson, Melissa A" <malp@pge.com> wrote:

Brian and Paul -

We are working on responses to the questions she asked at the hearing, but have not 
completed them. We are targetting late next week to get information to her office.

As an aside, I followed up with her staff the day after the hearing, and they did not 
provide a date by which the Senator was looking for responses.

Hope this helps.

Regards,
Melissa

From: Cherry, Brian K
To: 'Clanon, Paul' <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.oov>: Kline, Steven L.; Lavinson, Melissa A 
Sent: Thu Oct 07 16:43:51 2010 
Subject: RE: US Senate Hearing

Not sure. Let me find out.

Steve/Melissa - did we do follow-up with Boxer ?

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 4:41 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: US Senate Hearing

Did you guys send a follow-up letter or something to Sen Boxer, after last 
week's hearing? I haven't yet, but I need to, I think. She asked me a few 
questions I couldn't answer there.
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